
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

November 12 to November 18, 2018 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 253 day and night time calls for service. 

Monday, November 12 

At about 3:15PM, officers received a radio call of a group of suspicious juveniles in 

the area of 100 Grove Ln, Sierra Madre.  When contacted the juveniles are found to 

be in possession of lighters, rolling papers, and a marijuana joint.  The items were 

taken for property destruction and the parents of each juvenile were notified. 

Tuesday, November 13 

A resident came to the police station at about 12:07PM to report that an unknown 

person(s) had tampered with his vehicle parked in the 300 block of W. Sierra Madre 

Blvd and maliciously placed a black banana underneath his vehicles windshield wiper.  

The resident believes that the suspect(s) actions are racially motivated and hateful in 

nature. 

Case to Detectives 

9:55PM 

A man came into the lobby to report criminal threats via text and email against 

himself and his family. 

Case to Detectives 

Wednesday, November 14 

Officers responded to a call at 3:45PM in the 100 block of N. Canon, where a 

suspect forcefully removed a juvenile victim's cell phone from her hands causing her 

to fear for her safety. 

Case to Detectives 

Thursday, November 15 

Officers responded to a non-injury traffic collision at about 7:33PM at the 

intersection of Sierra Madre Blvd and Lima St.  

Sunday, November 18 

At approximately 9:52AM a resident in the vicinity of Carter Ave. and Lima St 

observed a vehicle with a smashed driver’s side window.  Officers responded and 

located the driver who reported that a sports equipment bag with tennis gear was 

missing. 

A case of, “If you see something, say something”. 

Case to Detectives  


